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March 11, 2019

Mr. Jacob Powell, PE, CFM

City of San Antonio

Transportation and Capital Improvements
1901 S. Alamo St., 2nd Floor

San Antonio, Texas 78204

Re: Atlas 14, Volume 11 — New Precipitation Data

Dear Jake:

Professional Engineers in Private Practice (PEPP) Bexar Chapter would like to state we
are in agreement with the City’s rollout plan for the implementation of the recently
issued rainfall data (Atlas 14) by the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration

for the City of San Antonio.

We understand the new data impacts many municipalities in the State and wish to thank
the City of San Antonio for proactively recognizing the impact of the report and creating
a reasonable plan to accept and implement the new data. The multiple meetings your
staff held with the engineering and stakeholder groups in the City should help make the
transition to the new criteria as smooth as can be expected.

Thank you for your continued efforts and cooperation with the engineering community in
San Antonio.

Sincerely,
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“Eric Neuner, P.E.
PEPP Chairman
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